
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

26th April 2021 

We are reading all about Road 

safety in Nursery this week. We 

are learning to retell parts of the 

story and act them out. 

Literacy 

Maths  

We are looking at 

the number two 

this week.  

We will also be 

developing some number 

concepts such as more and less by 

sharing out objects.  

The children will also be helping set 

up snack by counting the milk and 

cups. 
Topic 

 

The children have started their new topic of 

‘Journeys’ and we are looking at road 

safety this week. 

We are setting up a zebra crossing for them 

to practice waiting and holding a grown-

up’s hand. 

You could take your child and practice 

crossing a real one to help develop this 

important skill. 

 

 

 

 Other information 
The children have settled in so well since 

returning after the Easter break. 

They are showing some GREAT learning 

during their exploring time. 

As the days are getting warmer, please 

ensure your child brings in a named 

water bottle and a hat for outside play. 

Thank you for continuing to help keep our school safe by following the current social 

distancing guidelines. Please can we remind all adults to wear a face covering 

when dropping off and collecting children from Nursery. 


